COMMENT CARD

October 17, 2017 CEQA Scoping Meeting for the
Salt & Nutrient Management Plan for the San Fernando Valley Groundwater Basin
(also known as the Upper Los Angeles River Area (ULARA) Groundwater Basins)

Written comments may be submitted today during the meeting or mailed/e-mailed to the
address below. Feel free to contact us at (213) 576-6685 or by e-mail if you have any questions.

The public comment period ends Friday, October 27, 2017 at 5:00 P.M.

Dr. Ginachi Amah
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 West 4t Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90013
Ginachi.Amah@waterboards.ca.gov

Name & Agency:

Address:

Phone & E-Mail:

| have the following comments regarding the preparation of the Substitute Environmental
Document (SED) for this project:
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